March 11, 2025

Position on Bills at 2025
Session of Oregon Legislature:

HB 3533: Support

The Oregon Progressive Party supports HB 3533, which would prohibit advertisements
about consumer goods or consumer services for sale in Oregon from displaying in an
advertisement or quoting during a transaction a price for the consumer goods or
consumer services that does not include or disclose every fee that the consumer must
pay to complete the sale of the consumer goods or consumer services. Violation of this
requirement becomes an unlawful trade practice under the Unlawful Trade Practices
Act.

Consumers are regularly ripped off by hidden fees. It is hard to believe that this
practice is not already prohibited by Oregon law.
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